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Dear Ian,  
                I just received an e-mail from the Office of Treaty Settlements, as discussed in front of 
the Primary Production Select Committee, 
it had been made quiet clear from you, that this was similar to the Treaty. We stated that it was, 
but could not come under the Treaty. 
Our Petition that you are responsible to address, on behalf of the Crown, that the Select 
Committee has referred the petition to the Ministry of Justice, and now the responsibility lies 
with the Office of the Treaty Settlements. I must point out to you, this is not a Treaty claim, that's 
why we are in front of your Committee. If it was in front of the Treaty, our claim would have been 
settled years ago. We don't wish to return to Wellington to find out that our Petition has not been 
thoroughly addressed, with the response going to the wrong department. Example: Treaty 
Settlements. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Tanya Peterson 
I wish you and your family a safe and a festive season 
 


